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The Directors of Broadley Rees Hogan congratulate the Valley District Cricket 
Club on a successful 2018-19 Season, culminating in five of its seven senior 
sides contesting Grand Finals.

As a sponsor of the VDCC for a second year, BRH is proud to be associated with 
the Club and its mission to “Keep Youth Busy in Sport”.

BRH wish the Club and its players a restful off-season.
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